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Postponement of the 118th Malaysian Amateur Open 2020

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from the Malaysian Golf Association 

As the world is adjusting to the new normal due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the golf industry is also affected. 

Malaysia has been in lockdown since March 18, 2020 and it has been partially lifted and as of May 4, 2020, golf clubs have 
been allowed to recommence operations.  

However, events, tournaments and mass gatherings are still prohibited. 

As such, we wish to inform that the 118th Malaysian Amateur Open 2020 scheduled from June 11-14, 2020 will be 
postponed indefinitely until such time the pandemic situation has improved. 

In the meantime, please stay safe. 

Thank you 

On behalf of MGA 

Bambang Sumanteri Osman 
Operations Manager 


